

St. Jerome's Catholic Primary School

Mrs Kathryn S. Monaghan BEd (Hons) NPQH - Headteacher

Greenloons Drive, Formby, Liverpool L37 2LX
Tel: 01704 833211 Fax: 01704 831724
Email: admin@stjeromes.sefton.org.uk
Website: www.st-jeromes.co.uk

21st October 2016

Dear Parents and Children,

Collective Worship

Our theme for collective worship this week was "Autumn" in celebration of the changing of the seasons. We also had a visit from the Formby Assembly Team who told us the story of Noah and his Ark.

Beach School - Classes 2, 3 and 6

Our sessions of Beach School this week have enjoyed great weather once again. The children have shown great teamwork and determination in all the tasks and games. Thank you to our parent volunteers without whom we couldn't run the sessions.

Netball

Our teams played well in the matches against St. Mary's Preparatory School on Wednesday. We lost one game and won the other. Thank you to Mrs. Quinn and Mrs. Brown for their ongoing support of the players.

Author Visit

On Tuesday 18th October we welcomed the author Joshua Khan who has written a brilliant book called "Shadow Magic". Joshua spent the afternoon with pupils in Classes 5 and 6 telling them about his life as an author and the book Shadow Magic. He was pleased with the questions the children asked and has promised to come and visit us again soon.

Maritime Museum Visit - Class 2

Class 2 pupils travelled by train to Liverpool and successfully navigated the underground stations of Moorfields, Central and James Street! They had a super day at the Maritime Museum finding out about Victorian wash day and visiting the Piermasters house. Thank you to our parent volunteers once again.

Blackberry Jam - Class 6

The Larkhill blackberries collected by Class 6 have now been lovingly made into jam. This jam is going to be sold by Class 6 so look out for details of how and where to order a jar or two.

Cafod Brighten up your Harvest Day

Thank you to everyone for dressing up in your brightest clothes. We have a total of £162 in donations and hope to get this total up to £200 so please send in your £1 if you haven't done so; we will still be collecting donations in after half-term.

PTA Film Night

This will be on Wednesday 2nd November and is open to all children from Year One upwards. If you would like to help with this event please let us know. Please see the separate letter which needs to be returned Monday 31st October.

PTA Talent Night

This is planned for November 11th in the Parish Hall however we don't have anyone to run the event as yet so save the date and we will update you after half-term. If you can help with this please let us know as soon as possible as we will need to cancel or confirm the hall booking.

This has been a productive and enjoyable half-term for all of us and we are looking forward to returning to school on Monday 31st October ready for all the challenges of the second half of the term. Thank you for you continued support and your help in making sure all our pupils have a happy and successful time at school.

I hope you enjoy the break and are able to spend some quality family time together,

Regards,

Mrs. Monaghan







